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Dear Parents  1 August 2022 

Re: Donation of second-hand uniforms 

As we reach the end of the school year, we have received many enquiries from parents 

regarding donation of second-hand uniforms. The Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) will be 

collecting second-hand uniforms between 1st August until 6th August 2022. These uniforms 

will be available for parents to buy (in the form of a donation to the school) on Saturday, 13 

August 2022 between 9am until 12pm.  

To preserve the environment, we would request parents not to wrap the uniforms 

individually in plastic bags. Please ensure the uniforms are in clean and re-usable conditions. 

Donation boxes for second-hand uniforms will be placed near the school entrance during 1st 

August until 5th August and on Saturday 6th August between 9am until 12pm, 2022.  

For any enquiries, please contact myself on 9010-7633 or Ms. Barbara Yu on 9616-7716. 

Thank you for your attention. God Bless. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Matthew Luk 

(Chairperson) 
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